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Our Vision: to cultivate high quality education in a supportive environment, enabling 
our pupils to become happy, confident individuals, ready to take on the world



Message from Miss Pamplin
Dear Families,

It is not just academic achievements that we focus on at Harriers. We want to develop the pupils characters and ensure that they 
are well rounded, thoughtful, considerate and active members of their community. We have talked a lot this term in our assemblies 
about taking responsibility for our own actions and showing empathy for others. We are all very proud of the pupils that attend 
Harriers.

Our thanks go to Mrs Trotman, who has kindly volunteered to run our “New to You” uniform sales each term. These take place in 
our “Old Nursery.” We have a wide selection of uniform, shoes, PE kits available for sale. We also welcome any donations for future 
sales. 

Kind regards,

Steph Pamplin



Congratulations go to 
Woodpeckers ( 97.7%) & Owls  ( 98.2% ) 

classes 
for winning the attendance bears this week.

Attendance
Whole school attendance 

Last week 94.1 % 

(  - 1.9% on expected level)

Whole school attendance 
This week 93.2%

(-2.8% on expected level)   



Lower Phase
Celebration Assembly 
  20th January 2023

High Flyers

High Flyers“Best Seats in 
the House”

Punctuality 
Bear

Attendance  
Bear

Celebrating 
success out 

of school



Upper Phase
Celebration Assembly 

20th January 2023

   

“Best Seats in 
the House”

High Flyers

Punctuality 
Bear

Attendance  
Bear



Lower Phase
Celebration Assembly 
  27th January 2023

High Flyers

High Flyers“Best Seats in 
the House”

Punctuality 
Bear

Attendance  
Bear

Celebrating 
success out 

of school



Upper Phase
Celebration Assembly 

27th January 2023

High Flyers

Punctuality 
Bear

Attendance  
Bear



Nursery

We have had a busy week!

We had great fun on 
Wednesday for our Space topic 
morning. Lots of our parents 
and family joined us to make 
rockets, read some Space 
stories and help create our 
class rocket!

We have also been over to 
forest school to find the rocket 
that had crash landed! 



EYU!

We have been doing lots of 
fantastic learning about space!  
We learned how planets orbit 
the Sun and we have been 
working on using adjectives to 
make our sentences more 
creative!



Year 1!

In Forest School this 
week, we made dens to 
shelter us from the rain. 
We enjoyed working in 
teams and helping each 
other. 



Year 2 

Year 2 had a fantastic visit to the 
Birmingham sea life centre to help us 
learn about habitats for our topic. 

We had a workshop to learn all about 
the different habitats in the sea, and 
the animals that live in different 
places. We then got to walk around the 
sea life centre and explore all of those 
habitats!            



Year 3 

Year 3 enjoyed learning about 
Chinese New year and having Mr Vu 
come to visit our class with a 
traditional dragon mask, prawn 
crackers and fortune cookies. 

We are a mixture of goats and 
horses across year 3, and we loved 
hearing about what this meant 
about us!



Year 4

Year 4 have really 
enjoyed getting stuck 
into their Survival topic 
this week! 

We have also been 
classifying animals and 
learning about different 
species. 



Year 5 

Year 5 have been looking 
at the different phases of 
the moon and created 
diagrams using Oreo 
biscuits



Year 5 

Year 5 had Science Oxford bring a 
planetarium to explore space! 



Super swimmers!

Amazing swimming achievements 
continue in Pelicans class!



Year 6 

Year 6 are learning all about 
how animals have to adapt in 
order to survive in their 
environments in relation to 
Charles Darwin’s theory of 
evolution.

We had a go at creating our 
own animals and providing 
information about how they 
would flourish in their 
environments.



Upcoming Dates 
● Tuesday 7th February Y6 SATS information 

evening 5 -6pm
● Wednesday 8th February EYU Stargazing 

event 5 - 6pm
●
● Thursday 9th February  PTFA Disco
●
● Friday 10th February end of term
●
● Monday 20th February start of term 4
●
● Friday 3rd March  World Book Day (more 

info to follow)
●
● W/B 6th March National Careers week
●
● W/B 10th March British Science week 
●



Keeping our children safe 

We are always looking for ways to support our children and families both in and 
out of school. The Anna Freud Centre website offers lots of advice, resources and 
support that might be useful. 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/ 

If you have any questions or                                                                                               
concerns please feel free to speak                                                                                     
to your child’s teacher or contact                                                                                     
Mrs East. 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/


Sporting events! Our football teams have started their 
training in preparation for upcoming 
matches. 

Some of year 5 and 6 took part in 
Sports Hall athletics. Everyone 
improved their own skills during the 
morning. Well done! 



Orchestra Club  Orchestra Club had their first session 
this week! Miss Higley and Mrs 
Jenkins were very impressed with 
their musical knowledge and how well 
they kept in time as a team!



Photography Club

Photography club had their first session this week. 

We were exploring perspective and had to create 
images with the theme ‘Giants and Monsters’. 

Here are a few examples of their wonderful work! 



Drum Assembly
and Lessons  

Key Stage 2 and Year 2 had an 
incredible assembly by Dan Guest! He 
is a professional drummer and a 
private drum tutor!

Dan will soon be offering one-to-one 
drum lessons at Harriers which will 
take place during the school day. 

If your child is inspired by the 
assembly and interested in learning 
the drums, please send an email to 
dan@danguest.co.uk, stating your 
child’s name, year and class. 

Lessons will be booked on a first 
come-first served basis. 

mailto:dan@danguest.co.uk


New school dinner menu 

Available from 20th February, please make 
sure your child’s dinners are booked on Parent 
Pay by Thursday of the week before to make 
sure they receive their preferred choice. You 
can book for the whole term which makes it 
easier!



Keeping our children safe online
 

LIVE STREAMING 

Live streaming has become a popular feature of many apps and platforms. By understanding why it is popular and 
what your child may come across, parents and carers can help children have a more positive online experience. All 
of the above platforms have a recommended age of use of 13. However we want to inform you so you can make 
better decisions of what content your child has access to. 

There are several factors that can make watching or creating live streams potentially harmful for children and 
young people including: 

Content: If they’re watching other people’s live streams, children could be exposed to age-inappropriate content, 
including sexual or violent content. 
Offensive comments: If a young person’s live stream is open to the public, viewers may be able to leave negative 
or inappropriate comments on feeds. 
Inappropriate contact:There can be hundreds, potentially thousands, of people watching a live stream, including 
people who might be looking to hurt or exploit children and young people. 

The Child Exploitation and Online Protection Centre (CEOP) has published a short guide with practical steps and 
conversation starters to help children stay safer while live streaming.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/what-is-live-streaming/


Clubs in the community 



Half term activities available 


